
 
 

 

What We Have Been Doing in OSHC  
  

We have been having a blast in OSHC! The children attending our program have already made 

great new friendships, learnt more than ever before and best of all, have been having heaps of 

fun. There’s been a variety of different activities and games that children of all ages have been 

engaging in.  

The children have been busy cooking and doing arts & crafts with recycled materials. They have 

also been playing sports outside and making lots of slime! 

 

Every day we aim to deliver a high-quality program that interests and engages your child, whilst 

getting to know them. That’s why our program is tailored to and guided by the needs of the 

children attending our service. In OSHC, your child can enjoy and engage in activities ranging 

from indoor and outdoor play time fun, constructive and manipulative play, as well as creative 

time. There’s also quiet time for homework, reading and relaxation.  

  

Meet Our Team   

We’re here to make OSHC the best experience possible for your child and family. If you have 

any questions about the program, feel free to drop by, meet our team and see what happens in 

our program first hand.    

 

Program Details  

To find out more about our program, view our fees and to register, 

visit www.campaustralia.com.au and search for your school.   

 

 

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon! 

From the Team at Camp Australia 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

